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Log Cabin Democrat 

1058 Front Street 

Conway, AR 72032 

  

Please publish the following notice on Friday, September 14, 2018 and September 21, 2018 - furnish 
one proof of publication to Jamie Brice, Purchasing Department of the City of Conway.  

  

"Notice" 

The City of Conway is seeking Qualified Architectural Services for the renovation of the existing Federal 
Building located at 1111 Main Street, Conway, AR 72032. An informational packet may be obtained by 
contacting the City of Conway Procurement Office, Jamie Brice at 501.358.6810 
or Jamie.brice@cityofconway.org.  

Interested consultants should submit six (6) copies of their statement of qualifications in a sealed 
envelope labeled ‘Conway City Hall’ in the lower left hand corner by 2:00 p.m. local time on Tuesday, 
October 2, 2018 to the Procurement Office, City of Conway, 1201 Oak Street, Conway, AR 72032. 

The City of Conway reserves the right to reject any and all submittals received or any portions thereof. 
The City of Conway is an equal opportunity employer. 

 

 

By Order of: 

                                                               

 

 Bart Castleberry, Mayor 
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